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Forest Roads Temporarily Closed Due to Gregg Plume Timber Sale 
 
 
Several roads on the Flathead National Forest in the Good Creek and Gregg Creek 

areas, approximately 20 miles west of Whitefish, are temporarily closed to public 

travel for safety purposes due to the Gregg Plume Timber Sale.  Local traffic will be 

allowed, but encouraged to travel with extreme caution because of heavy logging 

truck traffic.   It is anticipated the roads will be closed through the winter.     

 
-Forest Road #2890, Plume Creek Road, is closed from the intersection with Forest 
Road #60, Good Creek Road, to the intersection of Forest Road #2908, Little Swaney 
Road.  This includes all roads intersecting with the Plume Creek Road.   
 
-Forest Road #60A, Gregg Creek Road, is closed from the intersection with Forest 
Road #60, Good Creek Road, to the intersection with Forest Road #2890, Plume Creek 
Road.  This includes all roads intersecting with the Gregg Creek Road.   
 
-Forest Road #60, Good Creek Road, is closed from the intersection of Forest Road 
#2875, Miller Creek Road, to the intersection with The Plume Creek Road, Forest Road 
#2890.  This section of the road will be open on weekends for public travel.   
 
For more information about the temporary road closures, contact the Tally Lake Ranger 
District at 758-5208.   
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